
From: Darrell Alford
To: Gary Vickerson
Cc: Toni Womack
Subject: Fire Commission Appointment
Date: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 9:06:24 AM

Gary,
 
You have been given the nod by your peers to begin a 2 year stint on the Fire
Commission.  Year one, you will be an Alternate….and then in year two you will
become the Primary.  The terms begin on July 1 and end on June 30.  See below for
a link to complete an application that has to be submitted on line.  Let me know when
you have completed the application.  The apply button is in the top right corner of this
page
 
 
https://wake.granicus.com/boards/w/8bc7717201bf9455
 
 
 

Darrell Alford
Director
Wake County Government
Fire Services & Emergency Management
darrell.alford@wake.gov
919.856.6487 office | 919.500.1554 mobile | 919.856.6236 fax
331 S. McDowell St, P.O. Box 550, Raleigh N.C. 27602
wake.gov
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